From: Corrina Guardipee-Hall corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us &

Subject: Fwd: Vertical Bridge / T-Mobile Cell Tower Inquiry - US-MT-5070 Browning

Date: June 22, 2021 at 11:49 AM

To: Carlene Adamson carlenea@bps.k12.mt.us

Please put on board an agenda for approval for June 30, 2021 meeting

Corrina L. Guardipee-Hall ED.S. Browning Public Schools Superintendent

'In the course of making decisions, ask yourself what is best for kids!"

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Mark Korso < MKorso@lcctelecom.com>

Date: Wed, Jun 16, 2021 at 11:19 AM

Subject: Vertical Bridge / T-Mobile Cell Tower Inquiry - US-MT-5070 Browning

To: corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us <corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us>, everett@bps.k12.mt.us <everett@bps.k12.mt.us>

Mrs. Guardipee-Hall and Mr. Holm,

My name is Mark Korso, and my company is working with Vertical Bridge. Vertical Bridge is partnering with T-Mobile to develop a cellular site in the area, and I know that you were approached and were interested in discussions directly with T-Mobile. We are looking to get started on this project, so I guess first of all we would like to confirm that you are still interested. If so, below is a map of the area. I am not sure if you had a specific place in mind or if we could sketch something up and work off of that. Typically, they like being close to the public right of way, power, and telco/fiber.

Also, regarding the monetary offer, Vertical Bridge would like to do an option for an easement agreement with a one-time payment of \$100,000.

I am happy to discuss further details on the agreement and location. Please let me know when would be a good time to chat. Otherwise, feel free to reach out to me.

Thanks, Mark

Mark Korso

Senior Project Manager



10700 West Higgins Road, Suite 240

Rosemont, IL 60018

847.380.2484 Office

630.373.1987 Cell

847.608.1299 Fax

mkorso@lcctelecom.com



